DEC 9 1982

Docket: 50-112/82-02

70-1430/82-02

The University of Oklahoma

ATTN: Dean Willfam R. Upthegrove
College of Engineering

Engineering Center, Room 107

Norman, Oklahoma 73069

Gentlemen:

This refers to the inspection .onducted by Mr. Ronald A. Caldwell of this
office during the period of October 25-29, 1982, of activities authorized by
NRC Operating License R-53, and to the discussion of our findings with

Dr. Charles W. Terrell and Mr. John James at the conclusion of the inspectinon.

ihe inspection related to your program and activities designed to protect
against industrial sabotage and to safeguard special nuciear material. The
inspection was based on the applicable provisions of Title 10, Part 50 of
the Code of Federal Regulations entitled “Licensing and Utilization
Facilities,” within Part 73 entitled "Physical Protection of Plants and
Materials,” and the specific requirements of NRC Operating License R-53.
Areas examined during the inspection and our findings are documented in the
enclosed inspection report. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of
selective examination of procedures and representative records, interviews
with personnel, and observations by the iaspector.

Within the scope of the inspection, no violations or deviations were identi-
fied.

The documentation of findings of vour cortrol and account’nq procedures for
safeguarding special nuclear materials and your factlity's security proce-
dures are exampt from disclosure. This exemption is cevwerad within

Title 10 CFR Part 7, Section 2.790(d) entitled "Ruies uf Practice for
Domestic Licensing Proceedings.” Therefore, the inspection report will not
be placed in the Public Document Room and distribution will be limited.
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The University of Oklahoma -2- DEC 9 1982

I¥ you have any questions concerning this report, we will be pleased to

discuss them with vou.
Sincerely,

G. L. Madsen, Chief
Reactor Project Branch 1

enclosure:
Appendix - MRC Inspection Report
50-112/82-02;70-1430/82-02

cc: w/enclosures:

Dr. Martin Jische, Director,
Aerospace, Mechanical and
Nuclear Engineering

Norman, Oklahoma 73069

bcc: copy of entire report maintained in RIV Security File and sent to:

John G, Davis, Director, NMSS
Harold R. Denton, Director, NRR
IE File (Pouch mail)
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